
Circular
Ref. No. BBPSMN/2022/69 Date: 06/12/2022

Dear Parent

Greetings!

It is to bring to your kind notice that as we have received numerous requests from the Parents

to change the School timings due to a drop in temperature, we have decided to delay the

arrival timing of the students by half an hour. In order to do so, each period will be reduced

by 5 minutes only. Thus, the School will start at 9 am instead of 8:30 am from Thursday

i.e,    8th December, 2022 onwards. However, the dispersal timing will remain the same i.e,

01:30 p.m.

Please note that the buses will ply accordingly.

Thanks & Regards

Rekha Budakoti Harsh Kumar
(Headmistress) (Principal)


